
April 2023 

While safety is a year-round priority for us, every April NTTA joins organizations across 
the country to showcase the importance of work zone awareness. Later this month, the 
American Traffic Safety Services Association will lead a National Work Zone Awareness 
Week. From April 17 through April 21, this campaign encourages drivers to use extra 
caution when driving in construction zones.  

For your safety and ours, we remind drivers to always follow the “Move Over Law.” It 
requires drivers to move over a lane or slow to 20 miles per hour when approaching 
an authorized emergency vehicle. When identifying authorized emergency vehicles 
(such as NTTA’s Roadside Safety Services vehicles), look for visual signs and/or 
activated flashing lights on the roadside.   

Our dedicated employees work around the clock 24/7 to maintain safe roads for you. 
Remember you play an important role in work zone safety. 

https://www.youtube.com/embed/ljoohQYELgw?feature=oembed



